
Now more than ever, we are in awe of the flexibility and resilience of our students and 

families. We have enjoyed seeing you all online the past few weeks and are hopeful 

that we can be together again soon. In the meantime, we are in the process of plan-

ning for summer and have setup a few fun activities for us to do “together” this 

month. We hope you can join in!  

We understand that there are many unknowns right now, and are of-

fering our families an opportunity to register for summer camp and 

receive a full refund of any deposit paid if we are unable to offer 

camp or if your child is unable to attend. Registering for camp now 

will save your child’s spot in our program and enable us to continue 

to plan field trips and special events. Please let us know if you’d like 

to register!  

 

May 10th -  Mother’s Day  
May 22nd – School-wide pajama par-
ty, 7:30 pm 
May 25th – Memorial Day,  
NO DISTANCE LEARNING CLASSES 

Do you have a friend or family member who is look-

ing for additional enrichment and learning for their 

preschooler during the day? Refer them to our Dis-

tance Learning program to earn one free week of 

tuition. Contact us for more details!  

Wear your best jammies and join us on Zoom on Friday, May 22nd at 
7:30 p.m. for a pajama party and bedtime story! Our Principal will be 

reading a special story for everyone to enjoy. An invite with the link to 
join will be sent out later this week. We hope you can join us! 


